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Dear Parents, 
 
Our Headteacher, Michael Dean, has asked us to share some details of his sickness 
absence. 
 
At the beginning of term Michael suffered a moderate stroke and after a stay in 
hospital, he is now recovering at home.  
 
There are still some issues which prevent him returning to school and he has been 
signed off until the end of the year. 
 
I am sure you would all want to wish him well and hope he continues to make a full 
recovery. 
 
We have been very well looked after by our deputy heads Callum Newbury and Joe 
Henley, who have guided the school through some very testing times.  They have the 
full confidence of the Governing Body and the Staff, and I am sure you will give them 
your support as well. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
  
 
Viv Marshall 
Chair of Governors 
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